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Shattered Legions Laurie Goulding
2017-10-10 Massive anthology of short
stories themed around the guerrilla
war waged by the remnants of the
three Space Marine Legions massacred
at Isstvan V. Driven almost to the
brink of self-destruction at Isstvan
V, the Iron Hands now seek vengeance
for the murder of their primarch
Ferrus Manus. Gathering survivors
from the Raven Guard and the
Salamanders aboard any vessels
capable of warp travel, these
Shattered Legions wage a new campaign
of annihilation against the traitor
forces across the galaxy – a campaign
masterminded by legendary warleader
Shadrak Meduson. This Horus Heresy
anthology contains ten short stories
by authors including Dan Abnett,
Chris Wraight and John French. Also
included is the novella The Seventh
Serpent, where author Graham McNeill
revisits the ragtag crew of the
starship Sisypheum as they are drawn
into a war of subterfuge against the
Alpha Legion.
Legends of the Space Marines
Christian Dunn 2010 Space Marines and
their evil counterparts, the Traitor
Marines, epitomisr the wartorn.
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Warhammer 40,000 universe. This short
story collection focuses entirely on
these superhuman warrior, telling
high-action tales of heroism and
savagery. Combining the talents of
Black Library favorite authors such
as Mike Lee and Nick Kyme with hot
new talent, this collection is not to
be missed
Battle of the Fang Chris Wraight
2011-06-07 The fourth book in the
best selling Space Marine Battles
series featuring the Space Wolves It
is M32, a thousand years after the
Horus Heresy. The Scouring is over
and the Imperium at the height of its
post-Crusade power. When Magnus the
Red is tracked down to Gangava Prime,
the Space Wolves hasten to engage the
daemon primarch. Even as Great Wolf
Harek Ironhelm closes on his ancient
enemy, the Fang on the Space Wolves
home world is besieged by a massive
force of Thousand Sons. A desperate
battle ensues as the skeleton forces
of Wolf Lord Asvald Greylock attempt
to hold back the attacking hosts
before the last of his meagre
defences gives in. Though a single
Scout ship survives to summon Great
Wolf Harek Ironhelm back to Fenris,
none of the defenders truly realise
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the full scale the horror that awaits
them nor what the Battle for the Fang
will cost them all.
Warhammer 40,000 Graham McNeill 2009
Discover one of the fiercest fighting
Chapters in the Universe: The
Ultramarines 4th Company! Sergeant
Learchus must take twenty-five newly
recruited Battle Brotherson their
first engagement, as they embark on
an investigation of the lost patrol
ship Guilliman's Honour. What was a
routine mission becomes much more
when 4th Company encounters one of
the Imperim's deadliest enemies!
The Horus Heresy : Angel Exterminatus
Graham McNeill 2013-01-29 The latest
title in Black Library's premium
line. Perturabo – master of
siegecraft, and executioner of
Olympia. Long has he lived in the
shadow of his more favoured primarch
brothers, frustrated by the mundane
and ignominious duties which
regularly fall to his Legion. When
Fulgrim offers him the chance to lead
an expedition in search of an ancient
and destructive xenos weapon, the
Iron Warriors and the Emperor’s
Children unite and venture deep into
the heart of the great warp-rift
known only as ‘the Eye’. Pursued by a
ragged band of survivors from Isstvan
V and the revenants of a dead eldar
world, they must work quickly if they
are to unleash the devastating power
of the Angel Exterminatus!
The Devastation of Baal Guy Haley
2017-11-28 The popular Space Marine
Battles series is relaunched with an
epic novel that sees the whole Blood
Angels Chapter in action, fighting a
desperate rearguard battle to defend
their home world from the predations
of the tyranid hive fleet Leviathan.
After a brutal campaign in the
Cryptus System fighting the alien
tyranids, Lord Dante returns to Baal
to marshal the entire Blood Angels
Chapter and their Successors against
Hive Fleet Leviathan. Thus begins the
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greatest conflict in the history of
the sons of Sanguinius. Despite a
valiant battle in the void around
Baal, the Blood Angels are unable to
stop the tyranids drawing ever
closer, but their petitions for
reinforcements are met with dread
news. The Cadian Gate, the Imperium’s
most stalwart bastion against Chaos,
has fallen. In their darkest hour, no
help will reach the beleaguered Dante
and his warriors. Is this truly then
the Time of Ending?
Damocles Ben Counter 2015-04-21 Four
novellas that focus on the events of
the second Damocles Gulf Crusade Two
centuries ago, the Imperium of Man
and the upstart Tau Empire fought to
a standstill in the Damocles Gulf.
Now, as the 41st millennium draws to
a close, the tau have returned. As
the world of Agrellan falls under
attack, the White Scars and Raven
Guard rush to its defence, but with
the skilled Commander Shadowsun
leading the alien forces, the Space
Marines and their allies are hard
pressed. Kor'sarro Khan, Huntmaster
of the White Scars, swears that he
will win the day in the most direct
way possible - by taking Shadowsun's
head.
Outer Dark Robbie MacNiven 2018-09-18
With tyranid hive fleets approaching,
the Carcharodons make a stand on the
world of Piety V. If they can stop
the xenos here, they will be able to
end the menace before it begins. The
Carcharodons’ remit is an unenviable
one - this Chapter of Space Marines
plies the dark areas of space,
endlessly hunting down the enemies of
mankind. Living on the edge, with no
fixed base of operations, they are
creatures shaped by their
environment, renowned for their
ruthlessness and their brutality.
With a fresh wave of tyranid hive
fleets approaching the galactic
plane, the Carcharodons decide to use
the world of Piety V as a bulwark. If
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they can stop the xenos here, they
will be able to end the menace before
it begins. But as they mobilise the
planet’s defenders and fight the
tyranids, the Carcharodons come to
learn what the value of mankind truly
is.
Mechanicum Graham McNeill 2014-08-26
Book nine in the New York Times
bestselling series As the flames of
treachery spread outwards through the
Imperium, Horus mobilises those
forces who are loyal to him, and
plots to subvert or destroy those who
stand against him. A battle is being
fought for the heart and soul of all
the Imperial forces – the Astartes,
the Imperial Army, the Titan Legions
and more. In this epic story, author
Graham McNeill tells the story of the
civil war on Mars, and the genesis of
the Dark Mechanicum.
Deathwatch Steve Parker 2019-10-15
Led by Librarian Karras, the elite
alien-hunting Talon Squad must
penetrate a genestealer lair and put
the abominations to the flame or face
the consequences of an entire
planet's extinction. When they first
came together, Talon Squad were a
disparate group of Space Marines from
various Chapters. Under the auspice
of the Deathwatch, trained in an
ironclad Watch Fortress, they become
a kill-team. Alien hunters, experts
in xenos extermination, their first
mission under the mysterious
Inquisitor Sigma is a deadly one. Of
all the enemies the Deathwatch face,
the genestealers are amongst the
fiercest, the most invidious. Led by
Brother-Librarian Karras, Talon Squad
must penetrate the bowels of a
genestealer lair and put the
abominations to the flame or face the
consequences of an entire planet's
extinction.
Horus Heresy: Know No Fear Dan Abnett
2012-02-28 Mustering for war against
the orks, the Ultramarines Legion is
attacked by the Word Bearers on the
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planet of Calth, and the forces of
Chaos openly reveal their part in the
Heresy. Unaware of the wider Heresy
and following the Warmaster’s
increasingly cryptic orders, Roboute
Guilliman returns to Ultramar to
muster his Legion for war against the
orks massing in the Veridian system.
Without warning, their supposed
allies in the Word Bearers Legion
launch a devastating invasion of
Calth, scattering the Ultramarines’
fleet and slaughtering all who stand
in their way. This confirms the worst
scenario Guilliman can imagine –
Lorgar means to settle their bitter
rivalry once and for all. As the
traitors summon foul daemonic hosts
and all the forces of Chaos, the
Ultramarines are drawn into a grim
and deadly struggle in which neither
side can prevail.
Codex Chaos Space Marines Jervis
Johnson 1999
Watchers of the Throne: The Regent's
Shadow Chris Wraight 2020-08-18 The
much anticipated second story in the
Watchers of the Throne Series. As
Guilliman, Regent of Terra, heads off
to lead the Indomitus Crusade, he
leaves behind a world still in
turmoil, beset by cult activity.
Stripped of its huge armies for the
galactic offensive, recovery is
precarious. The Custodians do what
they can while keeping the Palace
secure, and the Sisters of Silence
rebuild their citadel on Luna. When
the warship Phalanx returns, it seems
that stability will at last be
assured. However, as reconquest
forces push out further into the
slums, they come across signs that
another mysterious foe is active. The
truth dawns – not every enemy is
corrupted by Chaos, for there are
many on Terra who do not share
Guilliman’s vision of a new order and
the prospect of a Terran civil war
looms...
Soul Hunter Aaron Dembski-Bowden 2010
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The Night Lords are one of the most
feared Legions of Chaos Space
Marines. Remorseless hunters &
killers, they relentlessly battle the
Imperium of Man to avenge the death
of their Primarch Konrad Curze. Their
dark crusade takes them to the world
of Crythe Primus, where they will
fight Imperial forces to claim the
planet.
The Age of Darkness Christian Dunn
2011-04-26 A new anthology of short
stories delving into the secret
history of the Horus Heresy. After
the betrayal at Isstvan, Horus begins
his campaign against the Emperor, a
galaxy-wide war that can lead only to
Terra. But the road to the final
confrontation between father and son
is a long one – seven years filled
with secrecy and silence, plans and
foundations being formed across
distant stars. An unknown history is
about to be unveiled as light is shed
on the darkest years of the Horus
Heresy, and revelations will surface
that will shake the Imperium to its
very foundation...
Betrayer Aaron Dembski-Bowden 2013
Lorgar and the Word Bearers, together
with their allies, Angron and the
World Eaters, invade Ultramar and try
to inflict a crushing defeat on the
Ultramarines in order to save the
forces of the Warp and the galaxy.
Rynn's World Steve Parker 2015-09-15
One of the most famous events in
Warhammer 40,000 history is explored
in depth. See the fall and rise of
the Crimson Fists as they battle orks
on their home world. When the ork
hordes of Warlord Snagrod lay waste
to the planet of Badlanding and wipe
out the Crimson Fists sent to stop
them, Chapter Master Kantor prepare a
hasty line of defence on the Fists
home planet of Rynn's World. Tragedy
strikes when an errant missile
destroys the Space Marine's Chapter
monastery, killing most of their
warriors. With a handful of Crimson
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Fists left, Kantor must fight the
campaign of his life, to defeat
Snagrod's orks and prevent his
Chapter's annihilation.
Tales of Heresy Lindsey Priestley
2018-08-28 Book ten in the New York
Times bestselling series. This is a
reissue of 9781849708180 It is the
31st millennium, and mankind has
spread across the galaxy. When Horus
the Warmaster rebelled against the
Emperor, the ensuing civil war nearly
destroyed the Imperium. War raged
across galaxy, pitting Astartes
against their battle-brothers in a
struggle where death was the only
victor. This collection features
stories of heroism and tragedy set
during this turbulent time, by star
Horus Heresy authors Dan Abnett,
Graham McNeill, James Swallow and
more.
Legion Dan Abnett 2014-08-28 Book
seven in the New York Times
bestselling series A Great War is
coming, and it will engulf the
Imperium of Man. The Space Marines of
the Alpha Legion, the last and most
secretive of all the Astartes
brotherhoods, arrive on a heathen
world to support the Imperial Army in
a pacification campaign against
strange and uncanny forces. But what
drives the Alpha Legion? Can they be
trusted, and what side will they
choose when the Heresy begins?
Loyalties are put to the test, the
cunning schemes of an alien
intelligence are revealed, and the
fate of mankind hangs in the balance.
Mark of Calth Laurie Goulding
2014-01-28 Anthology of short stories
revealing the untold tales of the
Underworld War. The Heresy came to
Calth without warning. In just a few
hours of betrayal and bloodshed, the
proud warriors of the XIIIth Legion –
Guilliman’s own Ultramarines – were
laid low by the treachery of their
erstwhile brothers of the XVIIth.
Now, as the planet is scoured by
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solar flares from the wounded
Veridian star, the survivors must
take the fight to the remaining Word
Bearers and their foul allies, or
face damnation in the gloomy arcology
shelters beneath the planet’s
surface. A collection of stories by
authors including Dan Abnett, Aaron
Demsbki-Bowden and Rob Sanders. The
battle for Calth is far from over...
The Smart Parent Nancy Van Pelt 2011
Blades of Damocles Phil Kelly
2017-04-04 Setting out to exterminate
the upstart Tau Empire before it
becomes a threat, the Ultramarines
under Captain Atheus discover that
the xenos may be more of a menace
than they originally believed… The
Imperium of Man takes its bloody
revenge upon the expansionist tau in
a war of dizzying spectacle. For the
first time, the daredevil warriors of
the Ultramarines Assault Company go
to war en masse, fighting in the
skies, in the streets, and even in
the prototype testing facilities of
the tau Earth caste. However,
Sergeants Sicarius and Numitor must
overcome their hunger for glory as
the brightest stars of the Tau
Empire, Commanders Farsight and
Shadowsun, hunt them to the brink of
disaster. Tempers run short as
battle-brothers fall, ammunition runs
out and the course of the war takes
ever-darker twists and turns. With
two warrior cultures struggling for a
vital edge and the body count
spiralling towards a terrible
conclusion, can notions of honour and
duty survive at all?
Daenyathos Ben Counter 2013
Shadows of Treachery Christian Dunn
2012-09-25 A short story collection
on the Horus Heresy From the
battlefields of Phall and Isstvan, to
the haunted shadows of Terra itself –
the Horus Heresy rages on across the
galaxy in this collection of short
stories and novellas.
Sons of the Emperor: An Anthology
warhammer-40k-space-marine-dreadnought-mk-v-free-paper-model-download

John French 2020-03-03 An amazing
collection of Horus Heresy Primarch
short stroies, penned by a host of
best selling authors. A must have for
all fans of Horus Heresy! From their
shadowed origins to the desperate
battles that ensued when half of them
rebelled against their father, the
Sons of the Emperor – the vaunted
primarchs – were among the greatest
of humanity's champions, warriors
without peer and heroes whose deeds
became legend. From the Angel
Sanguinius, who took the sole brunt
of his Legion's most brutal acts, to
Vulkan, whose humanity made him
unique amongst his brothers, and from
dour Perturabo, architect, inventor
and murderous warlord, to Horus,
whose shining light was eclipsed only
by the darkness that grew within his
soul, this anthology covers eight of
the primarchs and their greatest – or
darkest – deeds. CONTENTS The Passing
of Angels by John French The Abyssal
Edge by Aaron Dembski-Bowden Mercy of
the Dragon by Nick Kyme Shadow of the
Past by Gav Thorpe The Emperor’s
Architect by Guy Haley Prince of
Blood by L J Goulding The Ancient
Awaits by Graham McNeill Misbegotten
by Dan Abnett
Gloomspite Gitz Games Workshop 2019
Wrath of Iron Chris Wraight 2012
After decades spent in the service of
the Chaos god Slaanesh, the ruling
classes of the Contqual sub-sector
have finally brought true damnation
upon their people - innumerable
hordes of foul and lascivious daemons
swarm from a tear in the fabric of
reality to embrace their mortal pawns
and drive them on to ever more
depraved acts of worship. It falls to
the merciless Space Marines of the
Iron Hands Chapter to cleanse these
worlds of the warp's unholy taint,
and it is upon the surface of
Shardenus that the fate of a billion
lost souls will be decided.
Throneworld Guy Haley 2016-05-17 The
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Imperium’s situation has never been
more grim – an ork attack moon hangs
over Terra, and ork armadas ravage
human space.The Adeptus Astartes,
armed with the knowledge of how to
defeat the greenskins, must now
travel back to Terra through a galaxy
teaming with orks. The Imperium’s
situation has never been more grim –
an ork attack moon hangs over Terra,
and ork armadas ravage human space.
To make matters even worse, eldar
strike at the heart of the Imperial
Palace, forcing humanity’s defenders
to fight on two fronts at once.
Though it seems nothing can stop the
orks – neither brute force, science,
nor faith – an unlikely alliance in
the furthest reaches of space
uncovers the first clue how to defeat
the greenskins. The Adeptus Astartes
now face an almost impossible task taking news of this discovery back to
Terra through a galaxy teaming with
orks.
Red Tithe Robbie MacNiven 2017-07-25
The most brutal of Space Marines, the
Carcharodons Astra, battle the Night
Lords for control of the prison world
of Zartak. On the prison world of
Zartak, darkness has fallen on
arbitrators and inmates alike. The
Night Lords have come, and with them
the shadow of fear and pain. But they
are not the only ones with an
interest in Zartak. From the void,
running on silent, another fleet
emerges. Its warriors are grey-clad
and white-faced, and their eyes are
as black as the Outer Dark – the
savage Carcharodon Astra. As these
two packs of ancient, merciless
predators stalk the shadows of the
prison colony, both seeking a single
young inmate with unnatural talents,
the corridors run red with blood, and
both factions will have to fight
tooth and claw to leave Zartak alive.
Red Fury James Swallow 2008 Following
the tragic events that led the Blood
Angels to the brink of civil war, the
warhammer-40k-space-marine-dreadnought-mk-v-free-paper-model-download

Chapter's strength has been badly
depleted. The Blood Angels must act,
and act quickly, before their enemies
learn of their weakness and attack.
The Solar War John French 2020-11-24
Explore the final stages of the New
York Times Bestselling Series The
Horus Heresy in this fantastic
miniseries, a must have for all fans!
After seven years of bitter war, the
end has come at last for the conflict
known infamously as the Horus Heresy.
Terra now lies within the Warmaster’s
sights, the Throneworld and the seat
of his father’s rule. Horus’ desire
is nothing less than the death of the
Emperor of Mankind and the utter
subjugation of the Imperium. He has
become the ascendant vessel of Chaos,
and amassed a terrible army with
which to enact his will and
vengeance. But the way to the Throne
will be hard as the primarch Rogal
Dorn, the Praetorian and protector of
Terra, marshals the defences. First
and foremost, Horus must challenge
the might of the Sol System itself
and the many fleets and bulwarks
arrayed there. To gain even a
foothold on Terran soil, he must
first contend the Solar War. Thus the
first stage of the greatest conflict
in the history of all mankind begins.
A Thousand Sons Graham McNeill
2014-08-26 Book twelve in the New
York Times bestselling series The
Great Crusade is at its height, and
the Thousand Sons are its most
dedicated warriors. Though utterly
loyal, the Legion of Magnus the Red
is viewed with suspicion for its
arcane methods. Feared by the
Imperium he has sworn to serve,
Magnus is called to the planet of
Nikaea to answer charges of sorcery.
When the ill-fated primarch foresees
the treachery of Warmaster Horus and
warns the Emperor with forbidden
powers, the Master of Mankind
dispatches Leman Russ, Primarch of
the Space Wolves, to attack Prospero.
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But Magnus has seen far more than the
betrayal of Horus and his revelations
will seal the fate of his Legion
forever.
Iron Hands Jonathan Green 2004
Dedicated to serving the Imperium,
the Iron Hands, the most powerful
members of the Adeptus Astartes, will
do anything to remove all weaknesses,
even practicing bionic augmentation
on their own bodies in order to
achieve a physical perfection to
match their iron will. Original.
Warhammer 40,000 Dan Abnett 2007 In
the nightmare future of the 41st
millennium, Mankind teeters upon the
brink of extinction. The galaxyspanning Imperium of Man is beset on
all sides by ravening aliens and
threatened from within by malevolent
creatures and heretic rebels. Only
the strength of the Immortal Emperor
of Terra stands between Humanity and
its annihilation. Foremost amongst
servants of the Imperium stand the
Space Marines, mentally and
physically engineered to be the
supreme fighting force, the ultimate
protectors of Mankind. The Black
Templars are fearless champions and
unforgiving crusaders against the
enemies of the Emperor; Forged from
the Imperial Fists Space Marines in
the aftermath of the Horus Heresy,
the Black Templars have undertaken
the longest crusade the Imperium has
ever known to prove their loyalty.
The series centers upon a new recruit
to the Black Templars and a member
from their elite Sword Brethren squad
and, the most venerable of their
warriors, the Dreadnaught. From the
"Battle of Carrion Gulf" to the
"Torment Crusade," we follow these
genetically-enhanced super-warriors
in their dedicated hunt for the
enemies of the Imperium. Warhammer
40,000: Damnation Crusade serves as
an accessible opening chapter
introducing new and old readers alike
to this bloody, dark, ravaged
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universe of science fiction and
fantasy! Gods of War and Ancestors,
bless us now, for we go to war...
Brothers of the Snake Dan Abnett
2012-01-06 The Iron Snakes Chapter
has sworn a pledge to protect the
Reef Stars from ruin, whatever the
cost. Sergeant Priad and the Damocles
Squad battle to preserve humanity
against the myriad foes that threaten
to destroy it.
Angels of Death CL Werner 2014-09-25
The Space Marines are humanity's
defenders. Warriors without peer,
forged by arcane science, they are
the ultimate expression of the
Emperor's will and shine like a
beacon of hope to all mankind.
Architect of Fate: Four linked
novellas tell stories of the
Relictors, Imperial Fists, Star
Dragons, Blood Swords and White
Consuls Space Marines as they are
caught in the web of Kairos
Fateweaver. As the daemon's
machinations play out across the
millennia, can any of the Space
Marines survive? Siege of Castellax:
The evil and twisted Chaos Space
Marines take centre stage as the Iron
Warriors fortress world of Castellax
comes under siege by a massive force
of savage orks. As the green tide
sweeps across the world, in-fighting
amongst the defenders threatens to
bring them all to ruin.
Overlord, Vol. 10 (manga) Kugane
Maruyama 2019-05-21 Three paths
converge when the warrior Unglaus and
the rookie fighter Climb witness a
scuffle involving an old gentleman
who turns out to be none other than
Sebas himself. While the first
searches for his reason to fight, the
second aims to become stronger for
the sake of his life savior. The
third resolves to carve a safe path
for the girl he has chosen to
protect. What will become of this
unlikely trio?
The Flight of the Eisenstein James
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Swallow 2018-08-28 Book four in the
New York Times bestselling series.
This is a reissue of 9781849708128
Having witnessed the events on
Istvaan III, Deathguard Captain Garro
seizes a ship and heads to Terra to
warn the Emperor of Horus' treachery.
But the fleeing Eisenstein is damaged
by enemy fire, and becomes stranded
in the warp. Can Garro and his men
survive the depredations of Chaos and
get his warning to Terra in time?
This is a reissue of 9781849708128.
Fall of Damnos Nick Kyme 2011 Captain
Cato Sicarius and Chief Librarian
Tigurius are Damnos's last hope
against relentless--and remorseless-alien enemies, and as they lead the
Ultramarines against the foe,
Tigurius receives a vision that could

warhammer-40k-space-marine-dreadnought-mk-v-free-paper-model-download

change the tide of war.
Prospero Burns Dan Abnett 2014-08-28
Book fifteen in the New York Times
bestselling series The Emperor is
enraged. Primarch Magnus the Red, of
the Thousand Sons Legion, has made a
catastrophic mistake and endangered
the safety of Terra. With no other
choice, the Emperor charges Leman
Russ, Primarch of the Space Wolves,
with the apprehension of his brother
from the Thousand Sons' home world of
Prospero. This planet of sorcerers
will not be easy to overcome, but
Russ and his Space Wolves are not
easily deterred. With wrath in his
heart, Russ is determined to bring
Magnus to justice and the events that
decide the fate of Prospero are set
in motion.
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